April 20, 2013

Dr. Aurora, Aurora Family Chiropractic 4040 Legacy Drive, Suite 203 Frisco, Texas 75034

Dear Dr. A and Dr. Matt.

I wanted to thank you both so much for getting my health back to where I was after my car accident! I was referred to you by a colleague that knew you were great chiropractors and boy were they right!

When I first came to your office, Trish and Van made the initial visit so friendly and eased my fears about seeing new doctors. Alice was terrific explaining the different therapies and soon became a fast friend as we exchanged hair and nail tips during my treatments. Very is essential to any healing for a Texas woman.

Dr. A, thank you for all the time you spent with me during my initial visit and several times throughout my treatment with you. You explained everything in detail and answered all of my questions so I fully understood the treatment plan. THANK YOU for getting my spine and neck back to where it was before the accident!

In addition, your chiropractic treatments healed other health issues I was experiencing. I had been having numerous sinus infections throughout the year, and your infamous "ear adjustments" completely cleared them! In the past, I would have had at least 3 sinus infections requiring antibiotics, but with your chiropractic care, I have had none so far this year!

Thank you, Dr. Matt for your soft tissue work on my neck regarding my care. In conjunction with the chiropractic adjustments, I know that is why my back and neck are back to where they were before my car accident. Thank you both for your recommendations on continuing to improve my health in the future. I know both of you are just a phone call away and your care, concern and positive atmosphere made my heart happy as I healed. I have already been recommending Aurora Family Chiropractic to colleagues and friends and hope to soon add my employees as referrals.

My deepest gratitude and admiration to you both.

Always,

Liza Benson